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Comments: | have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft
Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the
management | would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments
into the formal record.

The introduction of motorized travel into the Great Burn would have vast negative impacts on the sensitive
mountain goat population. Moreover, a decision to shrink or eliminate the Recommended Wilderness in the new
forest plan would open up the Great Burn to road building, timber harvest, and other threats that would forever
alter the character and quality of one of our nations most impressive roadless areas.

We hope to visit the Great Burn this summer to take in all its splendor.

The entire 151,874-acre Hoodoo Roadless Area should continue to be managed as Recommended Wilderness.

Having experienced winter motorized travel while living in West Yellowstone, its impact on the environment,
native flora and fauna, plus the noise impacts, it's unconscionable to propose inflicting this on the Hoodoo.

Please keep Cayuse Creek, as well as Kelly Creek and all of its forks Wild and Scenic.

The entire region is worthy of protection.

Thank you for your time and consideration in trying to make this the best forest plan possible.



